
Public Comment – Correspondence Kristine Plodzien 

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristine Plodzien [mailto:kpcat3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 2:04 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: West Coast Arborists contract/ Peninsula Blue Heron Death 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Dear Monique, 
        I am writing to the City Council of Long Beach to express my concerns over the current contract with 
West Coast Arborists. I am a resident of the Peninsula and was witness to the destruction of nests and 
ultimate death of fledgling Blue Herons on Wednesday, May 6. I am asking that the City Council please 
review the contract with this company, who, acted recklessly on Wednesday, May 6.  The City Council 
has the power to improve this contract by adding protections for wildlife and habitats. 
Sincerely, 
Kristine Plodzien 
Sent from my iPad 
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